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Good Morning,

I have been receiving letters from the council about the works for the Northumberland Line.
I am a resident of 22 Fenwick Cl, Backworth (Block Flats) and I am concerned about the proposed areas
highlighted on the maps sent out.
A highlighted area (050) affects the communal garden of the building I live in and the one next to it, plus the
parking spaces of the other set of flats. Granted that we have no idea how long this work will take, this would
be incredibly intrusive if this section of land was to be used. 
I've attached an image of the area I am concerned about.

Kind Regards,
Catherine Hopkins
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